
 
 

 

Hazel Class 
Autumn Term 1  

October 2022 

Welcome to Hazel! 
 
Welcome back to another academic year! It has been a long summer and 
we are looking forward to getting back in routine and having lots of fun 
with our learning. I am really excited for this year, and my first week has 
been a delight! Thank you to all the parents who have come up and 
introduced themselves, I look forward to getting to know you all over the 
next term!   

P.E.  - P.E. this year is on a Monday and Friday, where we will be playing tag 
rugby both indoor and outdoor. Please make sure your child has a named 
P.E. for indoor and outdoor use.  

School Trips 

We have already got two trips already booked. The first trip is for 13 
children (names will be taken from a hat) to take part in the Avon RFC Tag 
rugby festival with other local schools on Thursday 6th October, this 
event will be all-day and you will receive a letter to explain if your child 
would like to be considered to represent our school.  

The second trip is to The Roman Baths for our ‘Swords and Sandals’ topic 
on Monday 21st November. You will have received a parent pay survey 
to help us find a cost-effective way of transporting the children to and from 
the center of Bath. A letter will be sent out nearer the time with 
conformation and cost of the trip. 

 

Healthy Eating  

  

 

 

 

It has been a busy first couple of 
weeks and we are all exhausted, but 
Hazel class have been a delight and 
worked really hard! They have all put 
100% into their learning. We have 
been enjoying learning about 
traditional tales and new vocabulary 
that can boost our writing.  

Hazel class have really enjoyed 
coming into their new classroom, 
especially making dens at DEAR time, 
sharing book with their friends.  

Important Dates  

Wednesday 5th October – Harvest 
Festival  

Thursday 6th October – Tag Rugby 
Festival for selected students  

Tuesday 18th October – Parents Evening  

Monday 10th October – Parent Evening 
(Hazel Only) 

Friday 4th November – Open Classroom 
3pm 

Monday 21st November – School Trip to 
The Roman Baths  

 

 

Just a quick reminder that we do have a healthy eating policy in school. 
Please make sure that your child has a healthy snack for breaktime and 
lunchtimes, and that there are no nuts. Healthy snacks can also be 
brought for after school if your child has a club.  

I am so excited for the next year!  
Thank you for all your support.  
Chloe   

What have Hazel Class been up to? 


